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From: County Executive Office %U\) VGRS

Sent: Monday, May 24, 2021 8:28 AM
To: sbcob
Subject: FW: Senior Nutrition Program

From: Lydia <lavillager@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, May 23, 2021 6:32 PM

To: County Executive Office <caoemail@co.santa-barbara.ca.us>; Hart, Gregg <gHart@countyofsb.org>; Williams, Das
<DWilliams@countyofsb.org>; Hartmann, Joan <jHartmann@countyofsb.org>; Adam, Peter
<peter.adam@countyofsb.org>; Lavagnino, Steve <steve.lavagnino@countyofsh.org>

Subject: Senior Nutrition Program

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello County Supervisors:

| have been informed that the Senior Nutrition Program will run out of funds by the end of June. Please provide funding
so that meals can continue to be provided to homebound seniors in Santa Barbara County. Thank you.

Lydia Beckham

Orcutt, CA

805-937-1407



